A Tradition of Stewardship
A Commitment to Service

MEMORANDUM

County Executive Office

1195 Third Street
Suite 310

Napa, CA 94559
www.countyofnapa.org

Main: (707) 253-4421
Fax: (707) 253-4176

Minh C. Tran
County Executive Officer

To:
Board of Supervisors

From:
Jesus Tijero, Staff Assistant - BOS

Date:
12-6-18

Re:

- Arts & Culture Advisory Committee (ACAC) Recom-

mendations to BOS for applicants to serve on ACAC

The Napa County Arts & Culture Advisory Committee (ACAC) met in a special meeting on Thursday,
December 6, 2018, and recommended the following two applicants for service on the ACAC:

1. Evy Warshawski: Creation of Arts and Culture Opportunities
2. Mechele Manno: Education of Arts and Culture

It is therefore requested that at the next available meeting of the Board of Supervisors, the
recommendations of appointment for these applicants be added to the agenda.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at ext. 6170. Thank you for your consideration

of this request.

Jesus Tijero

Staff Assistant — BOS
CEO/HIA




